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Tecumseh Limiting Outdoor Watering
KLZA - Tecumseh City officials are asking residents to voluntarily cut back on outdoor water use
for the rest of the summer. A designated day for outdoor watering is being instituted.

Properties with a street address ending in an even number are asked to water outdoors on
Wednesday’s, Friday’s and Sunday’s. Property owners with an odd number address are asked to
water outdoors on Tuesday’s, Thursday’s and Saturday’s.
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